
Dear parents,

Today we celebrated the official opening of our
school year by gathering as a community to
celebrate Mass in our church. This Celebration of
Mass reminds us that we call on God to be our
guide for the year and our faith to sustain and
unite us as a community. 

The new Kindy class was escorted into the
church by their Year 6 Buddies and our Year 6
class received their badges of leadership. We
know this group of student leaders will be
wonderful role models in our school for 2025 and
we look forward to a positive exciting year. 

On Monday night after the parent teacher
information sessions, we held our Joey’s Hub
meeting. Thanks to all those who attended the
parent teacher information sessions, they are a
great way to meet the classroom teacher. The Hub
meeting was well attended and there was a very
positive vibe with class parents deciding which
event they will take on for the year. We are very
excited to announce that the Year 2 class parents
are organising a Gala Parent Event for May 23rd.
This is an event we haven’t had in our community
for many years. Watch this space for more details! 
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We presented the results of our
Canteen trial and survey at
Monday’s Joey’s Hub meeting. You
can read the full survey results,
insights and takeaway actions
here. There are a few tips and tricks
that we’ll communicate when it
comes to ordering and we’re excited
to embrace some ideas. 

Thanks to your support, Lunchfox
raised $789 revenue for the school
last year over two terms.

We also put $13, 423 back into our
community’s local food businesses.

Canteen survey

Virginia Outred - Principal
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Key InfoKey Info

Class Captains at Joeys are chosen every
term. It’s a totally student run vote, as the
Captain represents them. Therefore, it’s a
big deal to be selected! In Term 1 of 2025
that honour goes to…

Kindy - George K
Year 1 - Owen H
Year 2 - Isla P
Year 3 - Indi S
Year 4 - Saoirse H
Year 5 - Lucas K
Year 6 - Elli T and Saskia H

Class Captains Term 1
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Year 6 continue their fundraising
efforts with Shrove Tuesday. It will
be held on March 4th. Details are
below and you can order now via
QKR. 

Shrove Tuesday

Iceblock Day - Thanks
Thanks for your support of iceblock day today!
Year 6 raised a huge amount towards their end of
year gift. We appreciate you contributing to that! 
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Music InfoMusic Info
Want to sign up for band? 
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BasketballBasketball
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AFLAFL
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Open DaysOpen Days
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